
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
    
       
       
 

 

 

 

 

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

  

 

Reading Books 

We will share books on a daily basis with your child. 

They will also have the opportunity to choose a book 

from our reading area to take home. This can changed as 

regularly as you and your child would like.  

You are welcome to help your child make a new choice 

when you arrive at school, prior to the register being 

taken.  
 

Sam Bear  

Sam is our class bear who comes home on a Friday night 

with a class member.  

Please encourage your child to write a diary extract 

retelling their weekend with Sam. The children can also 

draw a picture or stick in a photograph.  
 

On Monday Sam’s host will speak in front of the class, a 

great way of developing confidence and speaking and 

listening skills for an audience. Letters 

All letters will be put in your 

child’s book bag. 

There is a small green box, by 

the classroom door, for reply 

forms and money. 
 

Wellies & Waterproofs 
 

Please ensure that your child 

has a pair of wellies and a set 

of waterproofs in school at 

all times, we use our outside 

space in all weathers! 

School Assembly and Collective Worship 

We meet together as a whole school on a daily basis for 

collective worship.  

Your child may attend some of these occasions, 

particularly if there is a visitor or a whole school 

celebration.  
  

Fruit and Milk 

Each day we have snack time all together. 

We provide milk or water and all the 

children are encouraged to have a piece 

of fruit. 

This time is used for socialising, the 

children are encouraged to try new foods, 

and learn from each other.   

The adults in class join in, modelling 

appropriate behaviour and taking the 

time to chat to the children.   
 
 

Topics 

These are our topics for each 

half term.  
 

We will also be following the 

children’s interests and including 

sub topics and special events 

within the curriculum.  

Autumn Term: 

A Guide to Levens 

Celebrations 

Spring Term: 

Go Wild! 

Plants 

Summer Term: 

Me and My World 

 

Toddler Taster Sessions 
 

We will be continuing to run the very popular Taster Sessions each half term. Your child will still be 

able to attend, however, to ensure they can access the session fully an adult will need to attend the 

session with them if possible.  

Website 

Please regularly check our school 

website for day to day happenings and 

diary dates. 

www.levens.cumbria.sch.uk  
 



 


